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 NOTICE CONCERNING CLOSURE OF THE NEW MEXICO CHILD CARE SUPPLY 

BUILDING GRANT 

This communication serves as formal notification that the New Mexico Early Childhood Education and 

Care Department (ECECD) will close the Child Care Supply Building Grant on December 30, 2022 to any 

additional Letters of Intent (LOI) or any additional or requested updates to LOIs already submitted.  

If you have submitted an LOI to ECECD and ECECD has requested additional information/documentation 

or clarifications, please submit an updated LOI no later than December 30, 2022. If you fail to submit all 

requested information/documentation by December 30, 2022, ECECD will close your LOI and deny your 

funding request in its entirety.  Please note that officially approved LOIs, or individuals/entities in the 

midst of completing the application process with the New Mexico Finance Authority (NMFA), are not 

affected by this Notice and should proceed according to all instructions given by ECECD and/or NMFA. 

If you have any questions, please contact Jamie O’Malley at Ececd.FederalProgram@ececd.nm.gov. 

Thank you for your interest in the New Mexico Child Care Supply Building Grant. 

Sincerely, 

Jennifer Vigil, Federal Program Manager  

PO Drawer 5619 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87502-5619 
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